
LU Committee 

From: 	 Kevin Hagan <kthagan@yahoo.com> 
Sent: 	 Friday, August 25, 2017 7:51 PM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Subject: 	 Pala Courtyard 

Hello, 

My name is Kevin Hagan and I am a resident of Paia at 2455 Waipua St, 96779. I am against the development of the 
proposed Paia Courtyard because the Paia corridor is already over-crowded particularly during high tourist 
season. Unless we develop more infrastructure, particularly roadways, the proposed Paia Courtyard will greatly 
aggravate the situation on Hana Highway and Baldwin Avenue. I do not think that this development should be approved 
or proceed. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Hagan 


